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  Save the date! 
“Oh, Haven must strive ne’er 

to fall…” Do you remember the 

Haven Wildcat fight song???    

Wendell Hill, Class of 1946 

does! He still sings this HHS 

School song nearly every day! 

Amazing!! Wendell received 

recognition at our most recent 

Alumni meeting on October 13, 

2023, for being the Alumni from 

the earliest class present. Our 

annual reunion is always a 

great time and memories are 

made when we gather as HHS 

Alumni in October. SAVE THE 

DATE for our next one on Friday 

night, October 11 and the Fall 

Festival on Saturday, October 

12. You will be receiving more 

information and a registration 

form.  

If you are planning an individual 

class reunion, we will be happy 

to announce it and include 

information in our newsletter. 

Send your info to Kathy Geffert 

kgefff@hotmail.com or Kathy 

Edwards 

kk29edwards@gmail.com  
 

  HHS STUDENT 

ACTIVITY UPDATE 
As alumni, we’re always 

interested in what’s going on 

at the high school. You will be 

proud to know that the current 

Wildcats continue to represent 

our school well in various 

activities. Some of this year’s 

highlights include: 

 

*girls basketball went to state 

*boys basketball finished 2nd 

at substate  

*music did well at league with 

many going to state contest 

*Wildcat wrestling finished 2nd 

at league 

*Powerlifting Club finished 3rd 

at State 

 

Our Alumni have even been 

involved with HHS activities!  

When the Wildcat Singers 

sang the National Anthem at 

Homecoming on Feb. 2, some 

alumni (from that group) 

joined them!! 

 

 CHECK OUT OUR 

WEBSITE 
If you want to stay informed 

and receive the most up-to-

date information, check out 

our website 

havenhighalumni.org. You’ll 

find pictures from last 

year’s reunion, as well as 

memorial updates. 

Unfortunately, the memorial 

list is always changing so 

it’s difficult to keep up with 

all these changes. If you 

have updates that haven’t 

been included, please let 

Jean Beal know 

jabeal67@centurylink.net 

 

If you are aware of any 

Alumni who don’t receive 

our newsletter and 

updates, please send their 

email addresses to Kathy 

Geffert or Kathy Edwards. 
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